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24th October 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
School Uniform 

 
As winter is approaching and the weather conditions outside are changing, we thought now would be a good time to 
send out a reminder about our expectations for children’s school uniform.  We are very proud of our uniform and 
coming to school in correct uniform is an important part of belonging to our school community.   
 
Below are our expectations for uniform for girls and boys: 

 

Girls Uniform Boys Uniform 

 Dark grey/black trousers (not leggings) or dark 
grey/black skirt or pinafore dress. 

 White shirt with collar or white polo shirt. 

 Blue sweatshirt or cardigan. 

 Dark grey/black trousers (not tracksuit bottoms). 

 White shirt with collar or white polo shirt. 

 Blue sweatshirt. 
 

Practical, sensible black/dark shoes – coloured trainers or trainers with stripes/logos are not acceptable. 

 
As well as their indoor uniform may we also please remind you to send your child in with a coat suitable for wearing 
outside in the cold weather and in light rain as we try to ensure children get their outdoor break and lunchtime as 
much as possible. 
 
The official, logoed uniform can be purchased from Karlsports, however a range of alternatives are available at local 
supermarkets.  We do understand that purchasing uniform can sometimes be difficult and to support parents with 
obtaining all the correct items at a cost effective price we will be selling second hand uniform during both parents 
evening sessions on the 6th and 7th November, in the Key Stage 1 hall.  A range of jumpers, t-shirts, fleeces and other 
items will be available in all sizes.  As ever, if you require any additional support please contact the Wellbeing Team 
who may be able to help. 
 
Please make sure that all your child’s uniform is clearly labelled with their name.  When uniform is correctly labelled 
we are able to return any misplaced items usually within the same day however if uniform is not labelled it is very 
difficult to return it to the children. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support in ensuring your children look smart and are representing Beanfield well in 
every aspect of school life. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Samantha Eathorne 
Associate Principal 
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